
Dates for your Diary  

7th April Year 6 Stem NUcastle Foundation 

7th April Egg Decoration Competition (Children to bring in their decorated eggs) 

9th April Rock Steady Performance 

11th April Break up for Easter Holidays 

28th April Teacher Training Day 

29th April Children return to school 

 

           

       Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Spring Term 12th Edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 4th April 2025  

Reception 83% 
Year 1 84.67% 
Year 2 93% 
Year 3 79% 

Year 4 80% 

Year 5 90% 
Year 6 84% 

Weekly average (5-11) 84% 

Every child deserves the very best – give 

them their right to an education! 

 

Year 2 are our attendance winners this 

week. 

 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Daniel 

Reception Jessica 

Year 1 Ruan 

Year 2 Raisa 

Year 3 Rizwan 

Year 4 Patrick 

Year 5 Cole 

Year 6 Mia 

Hi Arp Molly 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:        

Year 4 visit London 

           

On Wednesday, most of our Year 4 children travelled by train to 

London, where they visited Buckingham Palace, the Houses of 

Parliament, Big Ben, the London Eye, and observed the Royal 

Guards. Inspired by their reading of ‘The Boy at the Back of the 

Class’, they enthusiastically wrote to King Charles, enriching their 

learning experience. It was an early start and they walked 

thousands of steps; however, they had an amazing adventure.  

On Thursday, I received this email from a member of the public.  

‘Dear Mrs Mitcheson, I was en route today from King’s cross to 

Edinburgh and shared a carriage with your Y4 group. The kids 

and staff were fantastic. It is highly impressive that you made 

this sort of effort to provide such a great experience for children 

of that age. Best wishes Peter J’      How lovely! 

 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Spot on! 

 

 

Mrs Brooks -Tyreman 

As you know, Mrs Brooks-Tyreman is 

retiring from Broadwood at the end of 

next week after 27 years of dedicated 

service. We extend our heartfelt 

gratitude for her significant 

contributions and wish her all the very 

best in her future adventures.  

We are hopeful that it will not be the 

last we see of Mrs Brooks -Tyreman 

at Broadwood! 


